
 

 

You are cordially invited 

Happy Founder’s Day to you 
 
CIRCULAR NO: IPHS/16-17/019                                                                  May 02, 2016 
Dear Parents, 
 
On behalf of the IPHS Family, we would like to greet you on the 30th Anniversary of ‘Founders Day’ 
which falls on 6th May 2016. 

To celebrate this occasion, we will be conducting a Special Assembly and as such, request your august 
presence for the same. 

The assembly details are as under:   
Date  : Monday,9th May 2016 

Time : 8:00 am - 9:30 am 

Venue: IPHS School 

May we reiterate that the pledge which IPHS has taken to provide quality education in sync with its Motto 
would have not been fulfilled without your support and cooperation.  

Looking forward to your strong support for the upcoming years also 

Thank You                               

 

 

 

 

 INDIAN PUBLIC HIGH SCHOOL-RAK 

Anubha Nijhawan 

Principal 

 

 
 

  

 


